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Principal’s Corner
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As we begin the New Year, I want to thank you for your continued support.  It is so encouraging to see everyone working together to help our kids succeed.  On behalf of the P.S. 108 faculty and staff, we wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year! 

Charles Sperrazza

Principal

Calendar

Monday, January 116th 
School Closed – Martin Luther King Day

January 27th – Interim Progress Reports sent home

Morning Drop Off 

For the safety of all children, pedestrians and motorists, it is imperative that you drop off in the front of the building curbside. 
Also, children should NEVER be brought directly to the transportable classrooms after 8:20 a.m.  Late arrivals must enter through the main entrance.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kindergarten Registration for 2017-2018
The kindergarten application process has been ongoing.  If your child will enter kindergarten next year (born in 2012) the application process began on November 30th and will close on January 13, 2017.  Information was sent home in a separate flyer in November.  Directories are available in the main office.
Pre-Kindergarten Registration for 2017-2018  
If your child was born in 2013, the pre-kindergarten application period will open on January 17 through February 24, 2017.  A separate flyer will be sent out with details and directories are available in the main office.
School Closings

Please listen to station 880 or 1010 on the a.m. band of your radio during inclement weather (snowy or icy conditions) for the latest news on whether NYC schools will be opened or closed …or...if there will be delayed opening. You can also call 311 or check the NYC Dept. of Education website at schools.nyc.gov.   If there is a NYC elementary school delayed opening, P.S. 108 will open at 10:30 a.m.  Buses will run accordingly.

Nurse’s Corner

Reminder to Parents, Guardians and Caregivers:
Please do not allow your children to bring any kind of medication such as pills, tablets, syrups, metered dose inhaler (ex. Ventolin, Albuterol) to school.  If the child needs to take the medicine during school hours, please see or call the nurse for more information at either 718-904-9193 or 718-863-9829 ext. 1230.

Early Sign Out

If you need to sign out your child before the end of the day, it is helpful to send a note to your child’s teacher so they are prepared for pickup ESPECIALLY if you are picking up during the lunchtime period.  The teachers may be out of the building and classroom doors are locked.
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ENL Parent Workshops

Every Tuesday at 2:40 in room 321.
Parent Coordinator

Welcome Back!  I hope you all enjoyed the holidays and are ready to start a fresh new year. It's hard to believe that the holidays signify that our school year is half over! I want to thank all of our parents for showing the true meaning of community. With your support, we have had a great first half year.  Parents if you have not done so yet please sign up to the REMIND app on your smartphone to stay connected to me.  Additional information will be provided throughout the month on different workshops and events. Please feel free to contact me with any questions and/or concerns.
I look forward to seeing many of you. May our school community continue to work together as we advocate for the wonderful P.S. 108 students and families. So, P.S. 108 parents, let’s bring on the New Year with open arms.

Yours truly,

Tabitha Brugman
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